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       October 13, 2014 
 
 
 
To Parents of Wakulla High School: 
 
As we move into flu season, the Florida Department of Health (FDOH) Wakulla County is partnering 
with the Wakulla County School Board to offer flu vaccination in Wakulla County schools.  The best 
prevention steps we can all take during flu season are vaccination, frequent hand washing, covering 
coughs and sneezes and staying home when sick. 
 

Students, faculty and staff are urged to get an annual flu shot.  Students MUST have signed 
permission slips from their parent/guardian prior to receiving the flu vaccine.  Permission slips and 
influenza vaccination information are attached.  In addition, parents may access more information from 
the FDOH Wakulla County website at www.mywchd.com.   
 

 
FDOH WAKULLA COUNTY FLU SHOT CLINIC: 
 

FREE  for all students/faculty  
 
Wakulla High School 
3237 Coastal Hwy, Crawfordville, FL  32327 
 

October 20, 2014 from 9:00-12:00 

 

 
 
Flu vaccinations are also available at the FDOH Wakulla County.  Walk-in flu clinics occur every 
Wednesday from 2:00-4:00.  Please call the FDOH Wakulla County at 850-926-0400 for additional 
information. 
 
 
 
 
 

FORMS TO BE RETURNED BY WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 15th 

 


